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Inaugural Aboriginal Conference 

The Public Service Association of NSW and CPSU NSW will be holding our first ever Aboriginal 

Conference in conjunction with the PSA Annual Conference. 

The Conference will be held on Wednesday 23 May 2018 at PSA House in Sydney. 

Members are welcome to attend the PSA Aboriginal Conference, Country Conference and Annual 

Conference. 

The Conference is free and special leave can be arranged to allow members time off to attend. 

Places are limited so please register online HERE. 

In Solidarity 

Ann Weldon 

Aboriginal Liaison Officer 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PSAATSICONF2018

